
 
 

 
 

19th November 2015 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may have noticed we are busy putting a lot of new play & fitness equipment 
in the yard for the children. When in use all children will be supervised on this 
equipment during the day. 
 
When you are picking your child up in the “waiting time” before they come out of 
class, any child or sibling playing on this equipment is your responsibility if you allow 
them to do so. 
 
All equipment is designed and installed by experts and meets all “risk assessments” 
in everyday use but the school cannot be responsible for other children (or adults) 
playing on this equipment. 
 
N.B. The new school Gym at the bottom of the yard is never to be used at any time 
by children or parents as adults using this equipment must be trained to do so by 
“Play Fitness” the manufacturer. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
  

 

Mr AS Watson 

Head Teacher 


